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2 August
Luke Gardner - Bridgewater Bridge 
Redevelopment

LAST MEETING

30 Aug - Social Event (TBC)
NEXT MEETING

Scan QR code to visit the 
RCoL website

Find us on Facebook:  
@rclindisfarne

16 August
Club Assembly
Chair: Chris Woodward
Reception: Kathy

THIS MEETINGTHIS MEETING

Procedure for Ordering Meals
To make it easier for the serving of meals the 
procedure for ordering has been changed slightly. 

Rather than members being allocated an individual 
number when placing their order each table will 
now be allocated a number. 

Upon arrival members are requested to choose 
the table they will be seated at and advise the 
appropriate table number to the staff member 
taking your order.

Meals will now be delivered at 7:30pm which 
will allow sufficient time for presentations to be 
completed.

CAN YOU HELP! 
Nigel and David L. are hopefully getting the key 
to the new home for Tommy on Monday and if it 
checks out OK we will be needing a working bee 
on a Saturday to clean out the shed. Photos of 

external attached.Donated by the Rotary Club of 
Lindisfarne, the collection of glasses in 
vibrant hues now graces the faces of 
the children that attended the free eye 
clinic in Nepal. Their expressions radiate 
hope and gratitude. Against Nepal's 
picturesque backdrop, the image 
resonates as a poignant testament to 
compassion in action.

#People of Action



PRESIDENT'S REPORT

OPERATIONS UPDATE - CLARENCE 
SUNRISE CLUB

Our meeting this week is listed as a Club 
Assembly but when  one considers our new 
meeting format it has been decided to still have 
a guest speaker deliver a presentation before 
the meal arrives at 7:30pm. After the meal there 
will still be sufficient time to talk club issues.

The guest speaker will be local  identity Geoff 
Cashion of the Lindisfarne Historical Society 
who will enlighten us with  some local history. 
After the meal we will go into club assembly 
mode and to facilitate discussion I would like 
members to reflect on the following questions 
that have been extracted from an RI Member 
Interest Survey:

1. What are your expectations for club meetings 
or the topics you want addressed there?

2. How do you feel about the meeting format?

3. How do you feel about how often the club 
meets?

4. How do you feel about the club&#39;s fee, 
dues, and other costs?

5. What do you want most from your experience 
as a member?

6. What opportunities would keep you interested 
and improve your Rotary experience?

7. What needs in our community do you think 
are most vital for our club to address through 
service projects?

8. Are there any organisations that you 
would  like the club to work with to address 
needs locally or internationally?

We will break up into our respective teams, 
discuss the above, get the vibe and then each 
team will report back to the Assembly.

Yours in Rotary

Nigel G

What a fantastic get-together we had las 
Monday! Our club meeting was graced 
by the presence of some wonderful 
individuals - Mike, the enthusiastic DG, 
the ever-dedicated Margo, Stephen, Peter 
the Assistant Governor, and a guest from 
Howrah Rotary. The cherry on top of the 
morning was Stephen's heartfelt moment 
as he recognized Jackson and Hannah, 
shining stars among us, with the Avenues 
of Service awards. Their commitment to 
making a difference is truly inspiring.

Don't forget to check out our calendar to 
come and support our events.

DATE EVENT

25 AUG Social Catch Up - Beltana Bowls Club

26 AUG Lindisfarne Soccer Club BBQ

24 SEPT Bunnings BBQ

11 NOV Quiz Night



Meetings are held on the first & third Wednesday of the month

2023 PROGRAM

DATE SPEAKER TOPIC

WED 16 AUG Club Assembly Details to Follow

WED 30 AUG Social Event Details to Follow

WED 6 SEPT Dr Graeme Wells - UTAS Interest Rates 

WED 20 SEPT Jane Fulton Cambodian Rice Run

WED 4 OCT Mike Patten DG Visit

OPERATIONS UPDATE
DATE LOCATION TIME TYPE MEMBERS 

ATTENDING

SAT 19 AUG Kangaroo Bay Market 8am - 1pm Stall Catherine Nicholson
Worker Required

SUN 10 SEPT MYCT Marine and Boot Sale HELP NEEDED

SAT 16 SEPT Kangaroo Bay Market 8am - 1pm Stall Worker Required
Worker Required

SUN 24 SEPT Bunnings BBQ SUNRISE CLUB

7 OCT Legacy on the Domain Tommy Worker Required
Worker Required

29 OCT Bunnings BBQ Workers Required

26 NOV Bunnings BBQ SUNRISE CLUB

The next activity for RCOL is the MYCT Boat Parts and whatever sale – can’t think of the full 
name.  Kathy is organising a stall and is looking for items.  We will have the BBQ selling sausages, 
hamburgers and cordial. We will also hire out tables.

Neville, Chris and Peter M will be organising the setting up etc.  A couple of troops to assist with 
preparing and selling would be appreciated.  

Let one of us know if you can help out!



RYDA is operating this year at the Claremont 
College from Monday, 21st August to Friday, 
8th September. Times required are from 9am 
to 2pm.  Morning tea, coffee/tea and lunch will 
be provided.

The club has been approached to provide 
volunteer guides to take class groups from one 
activity point to another.  A briefing for guides 
will be provided before each day's activities 
start.  

Behaviour management will be the responsibility 
of the teachers.  RYDA activities will be the 
responsibility of the facilitators.

If you are interested in helping as a guide 
please notify Peter O' at 

paohern@hotmail.com

Inform Peter which day/s you will be available.

The RYDA (Rotary Youth Driver Awareness) 
initiative is a collaborative community effort 
aimed at enhancing road safety among 
young drivers and passengers. Conducted 
in partnership with Rotary and supported by 
corporate sponsors, the program offers practical 
road safety insights to youth, particularly those 
approaching the age of driving. Geared towards 
grade 10 students in Tasmania, the initiative is 
led by a diverse group of professionals including 
road safety experts, driving instructors, 
law enforcement officials, survivors of road 
accidents, and substance abuse educators. By 
emphasizing attitude and awareness, RYDA 
strives to equip students with the knowledge 
and mindset to become responsible and safe 
individuals on the road. The program spans 
the entire state, emphasizing the importance of 
road safety education.

Get ready to meet the stars of our club in a whole 
new light! Introducing the dazzling "Member 
Spotlight" section, where each edition will shine a 
spotlight on a different club member. Discover the 
stories, passions, and adventures that make our 
community truly exceptional. From their favorite club 
memories to the secrets behind their unique talents, 
this is your chance to get up close and personal with 
the incredible individuals who make our club shine. 
So, grab a cozy seat and prepare to be inspired – 
because in every edition, a new star will take center 
stage!

RYDARYDA Member in FocusMember in Focus



Microaggressions can cause lasting pain...

In a tight knit small membership service 
club, camaraderie and shared goals often 
take center stage. Yet, beneath the surface, 
subtle dynamics can impact members' 
experiences. It's worth shedding light on 
a concept that might not be immediately 
familiar but can greatly influence the club's 
environment: microaggressions.

Microaggressions, those seemingly 
harmless comments or actions that carry 
underlying biases, have the potential 
to erode the club's sense of inclusivity. 
They might manifest as offhand remarks 
or assumptions about someone's 
background, inadvertently making them 
feel marginalized. 

Recognizing these subtle slights is the first 
step toward fostering an environment where 
all members feel respected and valued. 

Check out the 3-minute interactive lesson 
below to familiarise yourself with what it is 
all about.

h t t p s : / / r i s e . a r t i c u l a t e . c o m / s h a r e /
KltwVYLwMpljyIEJAbhB525SwO_Ncun5#/

MICROAGRESSIONSMICROAGRESSIONSDRIVING MISS DAISYDRIVING MISS DAISY

Calling all volunteers with a taste for adventure! 

Are you ready to step into the spotlight and 
make a difference? 

Introducing... Driver Training for Tommy! 
Picture yourself behind the wheel of an exciting 
opportunity.  

Join us at the iconic Tasmanian Police Academy 
main drive and turning circle. 

Save the dates: October 21st and 28th, 9am to 
12 noon, weather permitting. 

Don't let this chance slip through your fingers. 

Reach out to David L and let your journey begin!

https://rise.articulate.com/share/KltwVYLwMpljyIEJAbhB525SwO_Ncun5#/
https://rise.articulate.com/share/KltwVYLwMpljyIEJAbhB525SwO_Ncun5#/


A man, his wife, and his mother-in-law went 
on vacation to the Holy Land.  While they 
were there, the mother-in-law passed away.  
An undertaker told them "You can have her 
shipped home for $5,000, or you can bury 
her here in the Holy Land for $250."

The man thought about it and told him he 
would have her shipped home.

The undertaker asked "Why? Why would 
you spend $5,000 to ship your mother-in-
law home when it would be wonderful to 
have her buried here and only spend $250?"

The man said, "A man died here 2,000 years 
ago.  He was buried here and 3 days later, 
he rose from the dead.  I just can't take the 
chance!"

Just for FunJust for Fun
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